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V6, V8 and V8R Outboards Top Cowl Assembly 

 
Models Covered Serial Range 

V8 200–300 and V6 175–225 FourStroke, Pro 
XS®, SeaPro™, and Verado® Models 

V8 2B529482 – 3B430915 
V6 2B529482 - 3B421321 

 
V8 250R, V8 300R and 300R HD Models 1E080500 - 1E091195 

2B529482 – 3B430915 
 
Engine Identification Pictures 

Do you own this product? 
 
Affected Marine Outboard engines: 
 
• V8 200–300 HP and V6 175–225 
HPFourStroke, Pro XS®, SeaPro™ 
andVerado® Model outboard engines 
 
• V8 250R, V8 300R and 300R HD 
Modeloutboard engines 
 
Dates sold: 1 September 2018 – 25 
October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Defect: The air vents of the affected engine cover may allow for fingers to be placed through the air vent gaps. 
 
Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury including amputation or lacerations to fingers if placed through the air vents. 
Injuries have occurred because of this hazard. 

 
 

What to do: 
1. Always keep fingers away from the air vents on the engine. Do not use the air vents as a handhold 

when boarding or departing the boat. 
2. If your cowl does not have two silver coloured bezel assembly currently installed, please contact your 

local Mercury Marine Authorized Outboard Dealer to arrange for these to be fitted over the air vents.  
This will be done at no cost to you. 

 
Contact details: Contact Mercury Marine Customer Service on +61 3 9791 5822 (Monday to Friday, 
8.30am to 4.30pm AEST) or email merc.info@mercmarine.com  

 
To locate your nearest Mercury Marine dealer, https://www.mercurymarine.com/en/nz/find-a-dealer/ 
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